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Dear USFS,

 This company should use private lands to relocate tailings and rock waste, as a way of accurately reflecting the

cost of doing business. They should not do so on USFS lands that are owned by US citizens collectively. USFS

lands have for too long been allowed to be a place of unsustainable harvest (of trees or grass) or dumping of

wastes, the insignificant costs of which, fail to reflect the true administrative and resource costs to do so, handing

big corporations a subsidy (read: coprorate welfare) that the rest of us do not enjoy.


